VISION MISSION

We, in Basic Education, commit ourselves —
to Transformative Education
as a Christ-centered school community
dedicated to the integral formation of persons
empowered to promote justice, peace,
care for creation and solidarity.

A Christ-centered school community
growing in the love and friendship
of Jesus Christ in His Church
and striving for peace
in the social and ecological order

Reclaim our JOY as God’s beloved!
School Thrust 2018-2019
August 31, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians,
Greetings of Peace!

Assumption Antipolo, together with the Peace and Care for the Earth Ministry (PACEM), will have its
annual culminating activity for stewardship this year dubbed as the Ecology Fair (Eco-Fair) to be held on
September 28, 29, 30, 2018 at the basement of the St. Marie Eugenie Sports Complex.

The Eco-Fair, supported by the Assumption Antipolo Family Council Inc. th}ough its Environment and
Ecology Committee, will once again coincide with the Fellowship Day activities of the grade levels on
September 29 to 30, 2018.

The primary goal of the Eco-Fair is to promote, support and highlight local Filipino environment-
friendly products and raise awareness in caring for the Earth. With this, we are inviting all concessionaires who
are interested to display and promote their products both for dry-goods and food.

In line with Pope Francis’ second encyclical “Laudato Si”, which promotes care for the common home,”
the following are the general guidelines for those interested in participating as concessionaires:

1. No plastic (plastic containers, plastic bags, plastic utensils, PET bottles)
. Healthy food / organic (No preservatives)
3. Eco-friendly products (no ingredient harmful to the environment) such as herbal products, body
care, home care products.
4. Locally, produced or made products-clothes/ shoes / slippers / accessories / bags.

A fee of P1,500 for dry-goods and P2,000 for food concessionaires shall be charged per booth
accordingly which covers the whole duration of the fair. We will provide a credit card terminal which can be
used by all concessionaires who wish to avail of the service for customer’s convenience.

To all those who are interested, kindly fill out the reply slip below. Concessionaire application forms
are available at the PACEM office ¢/o Ms. Tess Enriquez with telephone numbers (02) 697-2354 or (02) 401-
5295.

REPLY SLIP
(Please return on or before September 6, 2018)

We have read the Eco-fair Circular. _
We are interested to be a concessionaire at the Eco-Fair on September 28-30, 2018.
Food Merchandise Activity
Company Name:
Contact Person:
Contact Number/s and Email Address:

Printed Name and Signature ‘ Date



We are looking forward to having a fun-filled weekend-bonding with your family and friends at the
Eco-Fair. See you there!

Sincerely,

CRIS AND HONEY HUERTAS
Chaircouple, Environment and Ecology

aircouple, Environment and Ecology

Noted by:

Mﬂ;. M%(f‘ll%lﬂ B. MAGTAAS

School Director



